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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are well.  

 

A massive well done to all our year 4 children who (as we speak) are on their 
way back from Bude.  It sounds like they have had an amazing time, making                
lifelong memories and building their characters.  Thank you to all the staff for 
making this happen too – Mrs Walters, Miss Roberts and Mrs Pascoe.  Thank 
you so much.  

 

Footballers:  The Y5/6 football team have made their way to the Crofty Semi 
Finals next week.  They boys have had 3 league games and gained enough points 
to get into the knockout stages.  Good luck to all the boys playing – we will            
update you next week as to how they got on.  

 

Sports week:  We are busy finalising Sports Week here.  As you know,           
Wednesday 25th June is our sports day, but the week will be full of rich                
activities – focussing on mental and physical health.  This is one of our              
favourite weeks of the year and all the staff have been planning lots of fun and 
exciting opportunities for all the children.  We can’t wait.   

 

Myself, Mrs Merrifield and Mrs Pulley spent the morning at another school, 
outside of the Crofty Trust, on Wednesday morning (Mabe School).  Mabe are 
much further along in their journey with regards to Voice 21 (oracy).  However, 
it was incredibly reassuring, and exciting to see another school who are                
delivering a very similar curriculum to ourselves.  We learned a lot – as well as 
shared a lot, and it was great to get out and see what is going on around the 
county.    

 

  That is all from me this week, I hope you have a great weekend, and  
  we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

  

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – amaze 

 

Definition   — to surprise greatly or fill with                 

wonder; astonish. 

 

The little girl’s musical talent amazed the audience.   

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Kian, Fred, Elsie 

Y2: Tilly, Elizabeth, Zak 

Y3: Tobias, Duncan, Ella  

Y4: On camp 

Y5: Lerryn, Timika, Indie  

Y6: Harleigh, Cora, Caitlin 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 Monday 9th June—Book look  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 

 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 Thursday 26th June  - Y3 Sleepover 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 

 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Au revoir’  

Means ‘goodbye’ in                 

French

 


